
East Aurora Administrative Center 
310 Seminary Ave 

Aurora, IL 60505 
 
 

 To:     Dr. Robert Halverson, Superintendent of Schools 
            East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education 
 

From:      Andrew Allen, Executive Director of Information Systems/CIO 
 
 Date:   March 20, 2025 
 
 Subject:  Donation of 50 Wireless Mice 
 
 

Ashley Winn donated 50 Wireless Mice to the Technology Department on March 20, 2025 for the district to 
utilize for staff and students, to make sure the devices can be used to support the educational community. 
 
 
 
Ashley Winn 
1377 Appomattox Trail 
Carol Stream, IL 60188 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Executive Director of Information Systems/CIO 
 

 
 
 

 


